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Doar Dr, S)oerdsma:

! am sorry I failed to reach you {n my telephone call from
wmich on Septewber Sch, Your sacretary did read to me the
rext of your letter of August 27th and 1 had received word by

cable from my office suggesting chat I telephone you.

1 did suggest to your sscreCary that she obtain, on loan
perhaps, from Dr, van Ehiin papers which would describe the
Wvorkshop on Alternative Energy Strategies whose first sessions

¥e regard your most excellent study on energy conaervat ion--
Ways and Means--as one of the two major studies of the potentials
for energy conservation--the other one being the Ford Foundation

Energy Policy Project report.

Ye have ordered and recefived fifty coples of that report
and have sent them by alr sall to participants in the Workshop,
expect to bs present at the first session on Cape

tre

. Enclosed is sn up-to-date list of the partici-
asslsted by assoclates who will accowpany them
sion October 2-5 and the associates will
following week until mid day on October 1lch,
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jiowever, during the meeting of the associstes October 7=11
wo would like to examine in such greater detail the concent and
sethodology of your excellent study. Therefore, it was oux
hope that you or one of your assoclates who was deeply involved
tn this project might be able to be at the meeting October 7-11
or at least for two days of that tise--preferably in the early

part of the week.

We would be glad to provide air fare to foston and transport
from there to Cape Cod and full hospitallity during your visit Lf
this is possible on your schedulas.

A major purpose of this first session will be to block out
s progran of studies over the next year with a major focus on
enargy conservation to be carriad out by the various participants
in the Workshop and the organizacions to which they have acceass.

Asong the papers 1 hope you will receive from Dr., van Rhijn's
office ls @ blus covered memorandum of the general plans for the
October session which was sent to participants in June of this
year. He should alse have received coples of the six or eight
analyses which have been made by Workshop parcticipants in response
to the request made in that June memorandum.

1 think this saterial which {sa most rapidly available to
you, 1 believe, through Dr. ven Rhijn's office will give you an
{dea of the nature and scope of thla project.

Also, I have kept Dr, Frits pottcher, an advisor to the
project, informed ss it has developed and 1if you wish to comsulr
him I a» sure he would be glad to discuss this general schems

with you alchough, of course, as an actual member Dr.
has been moTe luliy l.nlur-d: o

I am putting at the bottom of this letter our cable

the poasibllicy of
If it were possible to arrive by Sunday,
could readily arrange tramsport from Doston to
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14 opportunity te sdjust your biological clock
il Ceotide Mpton g cin NG .

" With best regards.
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